
 

 

Important Information for Families and Parent Carers 

Sandwell Parents for Disabled Children prides itself on being parent led. This means that all the important 

decisions such as where to go and what to do are made by parents carers, families and disabled children. 

Throughout February and March SPDC have given the opportunity for families and parent carers to share 

ideas to shape the service by hosting two events, which have been very helpful but we would like to continue 

seeking your views with a further two opportunities in April. 

In addition, we are looking for parents to help us make important decisions and to fundraise. 
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Drop in for a cuppa and cake as we would like to listen to your ideas and views to help shape the family,            

age-related and parent carer services moving forward. 

Light refreshments will be provided. 

No need to book this event as it is a drop in but please let us know if you are attending with children so we 

have age appropriate activities available. 

Tuesday 25th April 2023 at 1.00pm-7.00pm 

Portway Lifestyle Centre, Newbury Lane, Oldbury, B69-1HE 

 Venue Wheelchair 

accessible 

 

Family & Parent Carer Consultation 

Event Advisory Group & Fund- Raising Group 

Tuesday 18th April 2023 at 12.00pm-2.00pm                               

Galton Valley Children’s Centre, Great Arthur St, Smethwick, B66 1DH. 

Spdc are looking for new members to join our Event Advisory Group and our Fundraising Group to bring along 

some fresh ideas and to help the Events Team to create a fun programme of activities. 

You do not need to have any specialist skills, you just need to be happy to spare a few hours of 

your time, every other month. 

SPDC invite you to join us for a light lunch and an informal information session, to find out more 

please contact Claire on 0121 565 2410 or email admin@sp-dc.org 



 

 

 

Sandwell Crossroads for Carers 

We would like to welcome Luke McCubbin from Sandwell Crossroads for Carers. Luke will be discussing 

Sandwell Crossroads becoming an official partner of Carers Card UK., a nationally recognized ID card for unpaid 

carers. The card can give parent carers access to top brand discounts whilst also being used as proof of your carer 

status. Please note, there is a cost of £8.99 if you wish to go forward with applying for the card. 

Once booked on this activity, you will be able to attend and no confirmation will be sent. 

Light refreshments will be provided. 

  

Tuesday 18th April 2023 at 10.00am-11.30am 

Galton Valley Children’s Centre, Great Arthur St, Smethwick, B66 1DH. 

 To book the above activities please email 

spdcparentcarerbooking@sp-dc.org 

Bookings will close on Wednesday 12th April @ 9am 

 so please do not delay if you are interested in any of the events! 

 

Parent Carer Newsletter 

April 2023 

Sandwell Parents for Disabled Children, 

Galton Valley Childrens Centre,           

Great Arthur St, Smethwick, B66 1DH 

Tel: 0121 565 2410                          

Jayne Mob: 07598 744644  

 Ch Reg: 1125576                

Website:  www.sp-dc.org  

   

Haden Hill House 

Thursday 27th April 2023 at 10am-12-00pm 

Haden Hill House, Halesowen Road, Cradley Heath B64 7JU 

Haden Hill House is furnished in a period style and boasts some fantastic original features.  

Join Jayne for a leisurely stroll around the grounds of Haden Hill Park, followed by light refreshments in the 

tearooms and a look around the house. 

 There is no charge for this event. 

 Venue Wheelchair 

accessible 


